
macOS Ventura Compatibility Statement
Apple has released macOS 13.0 (Ventura) to the market. BeyondTrust has validated the Secure Remote Access (SRA) products, Remote 
Support 22.3.2 and Privileged Remote Access 22.4.1 maintenance releases, to support this new operating system. An official statement 
of support for Ventura will be included with Secure Remote Access 23.2. It is recommended that Secure Remote Access customers 
update to one of these releases or later before upgrading to the Ventura operating system.  
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